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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 

Date:  December 12, 2019 

PCN:  PCN LEDIL 156 
 

Subject:  PCN 156 - Additional PMMA material approved. 
    

Description:  
  

As part of our continuous improvement process regarding the product quality, performance & 
availability, LEDiL has approved an additional PMMA material to be used in certain LEDiL 
standard PMMA products.  
During the approval process, the material and the products have gone through comprehensive 
mechanical, environmental and optical tests ensuring compliance with the specifications.   
Details of the used material can be found in each delivery COC 
 
 
Material datasheets and UL Yellow Card: 
 https://www.ledil.com/support/#datasheets 
New material Datasheet: 
https://www.ledil.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/TDS-V040.pdf 
New material UL Yellow Card: 
https://www.ledil.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/UL-Altuglas-V040-V825A-100.pdf 
 
In case you have any questions, feel free to send them to pcn.ledil@ledil.com 

 
 
Time line: Additional material is in use immediately 
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